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HB 609, relative to innovation schools. HB 609Education: OTP 3-2
PRO-LIBERTY: This bill permits schools and school districts to pursue innovations in school
staffing, curriculum and assessment, class scheduling, use of financial and other resources,
and faculty recruitment, employment, evaluation, and compensation. YEA

OTP
• This bill would allow public schools to seek waivers from department of education's administrative

rules if required to implement identified innovation.
• The bill would allow public schools to explore alternatives that might better meet the needs of

students without requiring a statewide change of administrative rules. This would allow local
districts to respond more quickly to the potentially unique needs of their community.
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